
Chancery 

DIPLOMATIC MISSION 
01=' THE 

FEDERAL REPUBL.IC OF GERMANY 
WASHINGTON, D. C, 

January 22, 1952 

Mr. ]Uke Holm 
Secretary of State 
St. Paul 1, Minn. 

Dear Sir: 

Reference is made to the correspondence you forwarded 
to this office on January 15th, and on previous occa­
sions. 

Please be advised that as this Mission does not handle 
general consular affairs, the aforementioned corres­
pondence has been forwarded to the German Consulate 
General at Chicago, the State of 1'.finnesota lying within 
the consular district of that office. 

For future reference, I state below the address o:f the 
German Consulate General at Chicago: 

8 South Michigan Avenue 
Chicago, Illi~ois. 

Very truly yours, 

.~f/~ 
Alfred W.J. Lueders 
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